
 

Wembrook Primary School 
Avenue Road, 

Nuneaton 
CV11 4LU 

Telephone: 024 76382961 
Fax: 024 76356317 

Email: admin2629@welearn365.com 
www.wembrook.warwickshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher  Simon Pearson 
 

Newsletter 10                                                            Wednesday 9th November 2022 

B
el

ie
v
e 

a
n

d
 A

ch
ie

v
e 

 Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week in school, we are reflecting on bullying and why it happens as part of the 
National  Anti-Bullying Week. 
As we always say at Wembrook, we are fortunate that for most of the time, with the 
vast majority of pupils, our behaviour is extremely good.  However, we also know 
that on occasion, pupils can let themselves down and situations can occur where   
other pupils can be wronged. 
In school we will be looking at the difference between bad behaviour and bullying.  
In brief, bad behaviour is a one off incident, while bullying is something when an  
individual is  repeatedly picking on someone else over a sustained period of time.  
It is important that we all use the right terminology, so that when bullying is used in 
the right context it is not diluted by 
inaccurate use. 
Needless to say both bad behaviour nor 
bullying is ever tolerated at Wembrook! 

 
Odd Sock Friday 
On Friday 18th November all children 
are encouraged to wear odd socks as a 
symbol that it does not matter what you 
wear or look like, we are all the same 
and should all be treated the same.  
It also emphasises that being different is 
good and makes everyone at Wembrook 
unique. 
We hope everyone can join in. 



 

Multi Faith Week 
This week all years group will be looking at a different religion and exploring the beliefs 
and the cultures attached to these different faiths. 
In addition, all children will attend a professional workshop looking at their specific       
religion.  
 

On Friday 11th November, between 2:15pm to 3:00pm  in the 
Holt Hall, there will be some examples of the work we have been 
doing throughout the week. We hope you can pop in and have a 
look. 

Friday 11th November Multi-Faith afternoon in the hall 

Thursday 17th November Little Wandle Phonics Workshop 5:00pm 

Friday 18th November Little Wandle Phonics Workshop 9:15am 
Little Wandle Phonics Workshop 2:00pm 

Wednesday 23rd –Tuesday 29th November Book Fair 

Friday 25th November Key Stage Two Special Mentions 2:30pm 

Friday 16th December End of the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 4th January Beginning of the Spring Term 

Friday 27th January In-service training day. 

School Governor 
I have been requested by the Governing Body to inform you that we have two vacancies 
for a Parent Governor.  
If you are interested in getting involved, please leave your details at the office.  
The closing date to put your name forward will be Monday 28th November.  

Bank Holiday 8th May 
You will probably be aware that Monday 8th May has been made a bank holiday, as part of 
the coronation celebrations. School will be closed on this day. 
Although yet to be finalised this will mean that Year Six SAT’s  tests will be pushed 
back a day and will start on Tuesday 9th May. It is imperative that all Year Six pupils 
are in for the whole of that week. 

Sorry but no! 
Under GDPR regulations the school is extremely limited, quite rightly, in forwarding on 
third party information to parents. We completely understand that often you may not wish 
to be receiving additional publicity about various events. Having said all of that, we are 
also aware that on occasion there are some fantastic opportunities and causes we would 
like to support.  
On the following pages please see information on: 
 Christmas Party for the Team Lily Foundation @ Coton Sports and Social Club on 

21st   December 
 Arts On Referral at Nuneaton Library 
 Jacob King of Hearts@Attleborough Sports Club on 27th November 



 



 



 


